Executive Summary

License Agreement with Nova Southeastern University (NSU) to hold the Broward
County Public School (BCPS) 2015 College Fair.

Additional Background Information:

The School Board of Broward County, Florida (SBBC) will hold its annual College Fair
on Tuesday, October 20, 2015 at NSU. This event is an opportunity for students to
explore post-secondary and career options with over 150 college, university, military
and technical college representatives. This will be the first year the BCPS College Fair
will be held at NSU. The venue is used because of its ability to host the vast number
of attendees. During the 2014 school year, over 8,500 students and parents attended
the Fair.

The NSU Arena at the Don Taft University Center will be used on October 19, 2015,
for set-up of the BCPS 2015 College Fair. The date for the BCPS 2015 College Fair is
October 20, 2015. The BCPS 2015 College Fair will hold parent workshops from
5:00pm to 8:00pm and the college representatives will be available from 6:00pm to
8:00pm.



